
 

 

 

 

 

March 4, 2022 

 

Subject: ADV 1373 NWN Residential Arrearage Management Program Expansion 

 

Following the ADV 1373 Technical Workshop held on Friday, March 4, 2022, Staff 

received feedback that Stakeholders would like to submit comments on this docket. As 
such, Staff invites all interested parties to submit comments regarding the current 

ADV 1373 NWN Residential AMP expansion proposal by March 14, 2022. Please 

submit comments directly to the OPUC filing center at: 

PUC.FILINGCENTER@puc.oregon.gov. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Questions 

If you have questions regarding this announcement, please contact:  

Michelle Scala michelle.m.scala@puc.oregon.gov 503-689-2608 
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